
Little Budworth WI July news 

 

 

Members of the WI ably ran the refreshment stall and other stalls at the Little Budworth 

Village Green Fete at the beginning of July, and coped valiantly with the very hot weather. 

For our July meeting, we had a last minute change of speaker.  Lindsey Durkin, a tutor in 

hairdressing at Newcastle under Lyme College, gave us a very interesting insight into how 

hairdressers are trained, and told us essential tips on what to look for when choosing a 

hairdresser for ourselves. Trust and communication plays a large part in the 

client/hairdresser relationship, besides the hairdresser being suitably qualified and 

experienced, and having a compatible personality with the client.  We had fun taking part in 

a task which illustrated how important good communication is, and Lindsey suggested that 

we take photos of styles, ask advice and be realistic in our expectations when we are looking 

for a new stylist. 

Lindsey was thanked by Carol Mason and then refreshments were served by Karen Hartley 

and Sally Gordon. 

 

Date for your diary. 

The speaker at the 8th August meeting will now be Judy Townsend whose talk is entitled 

Bin Baby. A true story of how she was abandoned as a baby in a bin bag.  

Guests are most welcome. 

 

 

 


